Your Address:






Date:
Robert A. Iger, CEO
The Walt Disney Company

500 South Buena Vista Street

Burbank, CA 91521

Email:  robert.a.iger@disney.com, robert.iger@disney.com

Dear Mr. Iger,

I have been informed by China Labor Watch of serious labor violations at Merton Plastics and Electronics Factory in Dongguan China.   These violations include illegal scheduling, excessive overtime, no annual vacation, difficulty quitting and poor living conditions.  I am writing to voice my concern over these issues and urge Disney to take action.

CLW states that Merton is one of Disney’s best toy companies, and major improvements have been made since major worker strikes at the factory made headlines in 2006.  Nevertheless, Disney should not relax until all illegal violations have been addressed.  I endorse the concrete steps outlined by China Labor Watch for Merton’s remediation, and furthermore urge Disney to:

· Examine purchasing practices that direct orders to factories with poor labor practices.

· Invest more in goods so as to support more sustainable production

· Revise the audit system that allowed violations at Merton to go unnoticed.

I expect Disney to end these abuses and believe that improving conditions at Merton would mark an important change in the way Disney handles its supply chain.

Sincerely,

